From: Elena Machado <emachado@fau.edu>
Date: Friday, April 11, 2014 at 8:58 PM
To: Stephen Charbonneau <scharbo1@fau.edu>, "Cscodari@Fau. Edu" <cscodari@fau.edu>, Fred Fejes <fejes@fau.edu>
Cc: Regina Goncalves <RGONCAL@fau.edu>
Subject: RE: New Undergraduate Course Proposed-Media and Sexuality

Dear Fred and all, 

I approve of this new course and am cc'ing Regina here so that she knows it has been approved for the WGSS undergraduate certificate.

Cheers,
Elena

Elena Machado, Ph.D.
Director of the Center for Women, Gender and Sexuality Studies
Associate Professor of English
Florida Atlantic University
http://www.fau.edu/english/facultypages_machado.php
 

